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ROCKLIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF 

TITLE IX  

 

 

Title IX is a federal law that was passed in 1972 to ensure that male and female students and 

employees in educational settings are treated equally and fairly. It protects against discrimination 

based on sex (including sexual harassment). In addition, Title IX protects transgender students 

and students who do not conform to sex stereotypes. State law also prohibits discrimination 

based on gender (sex), gender expression, gender identity, and sexual orientation. The preamble 

to Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 states that: No person in the United States 

shall, on the basis of sex, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 

subjected to discrimination under any education program or activity receiving Federal financial 

assistance.” 

Title IX requires that each school district have at least one person designated as the Title IX 

Coordinator. Please see coordinator contact information below.  

Rocklin Unified School District (RUSD) shall implement specific and continuing steps to notify 

applicants for admission and employment, students and parents of elementary and secondary 

school students, employees, sources of referral of applicants for admission and employment, and 

all unions or professional organizations holding collective bargaining or professional agreements 

with RUSD, that it does not discriminate on the basis of sex in the educational program or 

activity which it operates, and that it is required by Title IX and this part not to discriminate in 

such a manner.  

Title IX Coordinator Information: 

    

Bill MacDonald, Director, Elementary Programs 

Rocklin Unified School District, Placer County 

2615 Sierra Meadows Drive, Rocklin CA  95677 

(916) 630-2428  /  wmacdonald@rocklinusd.org 

  Martin Flowers, Director, Secondary Programs 

  Rocklin Unified School District, Placer County 

  2615 Sierra Meadows Drive, Rocklin CA  95677 

  (916) 630-2428  /  mflowers@rocklinusd.org 
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